Mak, Chanda (ATG)

From: Scott Howell <showell@niius.com>
Sent: Wednesday, April 14, 2021 10:16 AM
To: ATG WWW E-mail Public Counsel
Subject: Docket UE-200980

[EXTERNAL]

Please ask PSE to become more transparent with the data they are using that simultaneously supports raising rates on
electricity due to decreased demand while proposing an expensive Energize Eastside project (which we the users will
have to pay for) that is intended to support growing demand. In addition, please ask them to explain how and why they
believe the various new and green technologies for reducing consumption fit with a “secret” forecast for increasing
demand.

Sincerely,
R. Scott and Lois A. Howell

2827 Mountain View Ave N.
Renton



